
Friday Update, May 2, 2025 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families and Staff. 
This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday 
Update, May 2, 2025. 

 
 

 
 

 
Dear Families,  
 
During the month of May, we take time to celebrate our Certificated and 
Classified Staff Members, and thank them for all that they do to support our 
students and families.  
 
The California Day of the Teacher is observed on May 14, 2025, and 
provides a dedicated opportunity to formally acknowledge and celebrate 
the exceptional contributions of the teachers in the Sulphur Springs Union 
School District. These dedicated professionals play a pivotal role in shaping 
the lives of our students, fostering their academic growth, and nurturing 
their social and emotional well-being. Recognizing their hard work and 
commitment is essential to demonstrating the value the District places on 
their expertise and their positive impact on our entire school community. 
 
Classified employees are the backbone of the Sulphur Springs Union 
School District, providing essential support that directly impacts the 



learning environment and the well-being of the District's students and staff. 
Their dedication in areas such as administrative support, technology, 
transportation, food services, maintenance, and paraprofessional roles, to 
name a few, ensures the smooth and efficient operation of all nine schools 
and the District Office. Celebrating Classified Employee Week provides a 
dedicated opportunity to formally acknowledge and express our sincere 
gratitude for their invaluable contributions, which are absolutely critical to 
the District's success. 
 
Thank you, Certificated and Classified Staff Members, for your commitment 
and dedication to the District! You are all very important to our students and 
their families, and our students are so fortunate to have each of you 
supporting and enhancing their educational program.  
 
 

 
 

 

LCAP Educational Partner Meetings 
 
The Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services, Mrs. Julie McBride 
and the Superintendent, Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, will be hosting 
Parent/Guardian Informational/Input Meetings regarding the District’s 
proposed Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) for the 2025-2026 
school year on the following dates: 



 
• May 6th at 6:00 PM via Zoom 

 
 
The Zoom link to join these meetings: CLICK HERE. The District’s LCAP 
outlines to parents and staff how the District intends to meet its annual 
goals and actions for all students, with specific activities to address state 
and local priorities. We look forward to seeing you on Zoom! 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend!  
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/Page/3822

